
Notice Regarding Students with Disabilities: House Bill 5770, 
which became law on August 28, 2018, requires that, beginning 
with the 2019-2020 school year, a school board posts on its 
internet website and incorporates into its student handbook or 
newsletter notice that students with disabilities who do not qualify 
for an IEP may qualify for services under Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 if the child: (i) has a physical or mental 
impairment that substantially limits one or more major life 
activities; (ii) has a record of a physical or mental impairment; or 
(iii) is regarded as having a physical or mental impairment. 

 

 


